125 Westchester Road Newton, MA 02458

January 31, 2017

Newton City Council Land Use Committee 1000 Commonwealth Avenue Newton, MA 02459

Dear City Councillors:

I am writing to urge every member of the City Council to support the Washington Place project currently before the Land Use Committee. I join Livable Newton's endorsement for rezoning the site for Mixed Use 4 and granting the special permit for this development. Please count me, as a resident of Newtonville, as one more voice for transit-friendly, inclusive housing consistent with sustainable, regional economic growth.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Catherine G. Willinger

Catherine G. Willinger